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Thank you very much for your continued 
support in this area. Please remember that 
school starts at 8:50am and your child 
needs to be on the playground for 8:45am. 
Afternoon lessons finish at 3:10pm and then 
children will be dismissed. 

HOMEWORK 
This will be given on Fridays to be handed in  
by the following Wednesday. Homework will 
often be based on Literacy and Maths to 
support the work in lesson time. 
 

SPELLINGS: 
These are given to your child on a Friday 
and they are tested on the following  
Friday. 
 

       TIMES TABLES 
These are really important for your child to 
be learning throughout the year and they 
will be tested regularly. 
Please continue to support your child in 
these areas and ensure they are completing 
all work given. 
  

This Term’s Trips! 
This term, we will be organizing a visit to the 
Buddhist Centre as part of our R.E work. 
Details about the visit will be sent out shortly.   
 
We are very fortunate to be running 
Bikeability in the second half of the spring 
term. I will be sending out letters to children 
who are interested in completing the course. 
Please be aware that the course is only 
available for children who can already ride a 
bike.   

We have another lovely class reading 
challenge this term, with the children having 
the opportunity to win a book prize at the end 
of the term.  

Thank you very much for making sure your 
child is reading regularly. Please keep this up 
by reading with your child at least 3 times a 
week. This helps all aspects of your child’s 
learning.  

P.E 
This term, we have P.E on Friday afternoons. 
Please make sure your child has their full P.E 
kit in school (jumper, shirt, shorts or 
trousers, trainers or plimsoles and socks for 
the girls to keep in their P.E kits). We will be 
using some of our time during the week for 
practice for the Easter Run, so please also 
make sure footwear is the correct size. .    

Look on the school website and our 
twitter account @WelbeckPrimaryS 

for updates on your child’s activities in 
class and school information. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns then 

please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
Thank you for all your support, 

Miss Burton  
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

Welcome back! 
We are kicking off our half-term with a 
topic that is out-of-this-world – Space! 
This will focus mainly on science, English 

and art.  Next half-term, we will be 
moving back down to earth with our 

exciting topic, Kensuke’s Kingdom, which 
is a literacy based topic.   


